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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have reached the end of another school year! We will greatly miss all of our 

Y6 children as they begin their new journey to High School. Their Mass and 

assembly were enjoyed by all, there was not a dry eye in the house!  We have 

celebrated many successes this year as we continue to strive to ensure that our 

children at St Anne’s have the best opportunities to reach their full  

potential. I would like to thank you again for your continued support for the 

school and your children.  Our end of year assembly included a quote that we 

will be thinking about in September when we return: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children and staff will be sharing their thoughts about how to ensure they 

give their very best in all they do during the next year.  

We are very proud of our ‘Pupils of the Year ‘ who were awarded their  

certificates in our Celebration Assembly. We celebrate their great achievements.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of myself and the whole school community, I would like to wish you 

and your families a very happy, safe and restful summer holiday.   

Mrs Crolla  

School re opens for 

the Autumn Term 

on 4th September. 

At the beginning of the 

next academic year,: 

We welcome 

back Mrs Carol 

Furneyo and 

Miss Zena 

Westhead. 

We welcome : 

Mr Andrew Jameson  

who will be taking up 

post as Acting  

Deputy Headteacher. 

Please check your School 

Spider App and School 

Website for updates and  

notifications during the 

holidays. Thank you. 

 



 

  


